
Port Washington PubHc Library ■ 245 Main Street, Port Washington, N. Y. 11050 ■ (516)883-4400

June 27, 1980

Nell Dorr 
Villa Serena 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, CT 06793

Dear Nell Dorr,

We are pleased that our library will be exhibiting 
your photographs in the RECOLLECTIONS: TEN WOMEN OF 
PHOTOGRAPHY travelling exhibit.

We would be honored if you are able to visit the 
exhibition and if that is possible, we look forward 
to meeting you.

Cordially,

LRK/kjr Lillian R. Katz 
Head
Media Port Services


